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  Diary Note 4 -- 9 September 
Australia: Secretary General to deliver the 2004 Hawke Lecture 

 
 
Irene Khan, Secretary General of Amnesty International, will be in Australia to deliver the 2004 Annual 

Hawke Lecture in Adelaide on 8 September 2004.  

 

 On 4 - 5 September, Ms Khan will take part in Amnesty International Australia's human rights 

conference, 'Human Rights: A Pacific Agenda' in Brisbane.  

 Prior to arriving in Adelaide, Ms Khan will attend meetings in Canberra and Sydney, including at the 

Australian Graduate School of Management - Centre for Corporate Change Global Leaders Program. 

  

For further information and to arrange interviews with Ms Khan, please contact: 

  Suzi Clark on +61 (0) 2 9217 7640 or  Mobile +61 (0) 413 028 191 

  Judit Arenas on Mobile + 44 7778 472 188 

  Saria Rees-Roberts on +44 207 413 5729 
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For more information please call Amnesty International's press office in London, UK, on +44 20 7413 5566 

Amnesty International, 1 Easton St., London WC1X 0DW.  web: http://www.amnesty.org 

 

For latest human rights news view http://news.amnesty.org


